Minutes of the Miles City Council

     The Miles City Council held a special meeting on November 10, 2020 at 12:30 p.m. in the Miles City Hall.  Mayor Travis McMillan called the meeting to order showing council members Casey McCartney & Jane Jeschke present.  Larry Gilbert, Paul Sklenarik & Kirk Boatright were absent.
     The Council reviewed the 11-3-2020 election returns provided by the election administrator of Runnels County.  The purpose of the election was to elect 3 Alderman. The final vote counts were as follows:  Casey McCartney (199), Kirk Boatright (197), Tony Dillon (142) & Jane Jeschke (170) with the top 3 getting a position.  Jane Jeschke made the motion to approve a resolution of the City of Miles, Texas, canvasing the returns and declaring the results of the General Election for the offices of 3 Alderman held on November 3, 2020.  
Casey McCartney seconded.  Motion carried 3-0.

     Jane Jeschke made the motion to adjourn.  Casey McCartney seconded.  Motion carried 

2-0. Council adjourned at 12:33 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Amy Fischer           





Travis McMillan
City Secretary    






Mayor                                                     

